
Fantasy job

Easter fun!

Talking about our future is fun,
dressing-up as it is even better!
A couple of doctors, a couple of

princesses, and a lot of 
Super-heroes! 

Interesting careers!

Here is our last newsletter for the year - and what a fantastic year it has been! 
Everyone has worked so hard to grow into Big Kids!

As you know, I will be leaving Vietnam 
at the end of the year and will leave the
Blue Group with Ms Katy. We all learned

a lot this year, and we would like to thank
the children for all their hard work, and the

parents, for their kindness and support
throughout the year, and contributing

to a great atmosphere in the group with the
numerous play-dates and birthday parties!

Ms Viviane, Ms Hanh and Ms Jacqueline

What have the Big Kids been up to?

Turning 4

More of us turned 4 during this term. Khang celebrated
with a pirate cake, Selma with ice-cream, and Dong Hwan
with a Mickey Mouse cake. We are getting so big now!

For Easter, we joined all the Kiddies
for a great morning of fun! Eastery
tasks before an awesome egg hunt:
it was a very happy celebration!



Playing with my friends

Creative play

Liam Thien Bao

Kayleigh

Marja Yanika

Moving on…

Playing with our friends is the most
natural thing for children our age.
Of course, this is how we build up
our social skills and our first
friendships. But it’s also a very
important way to build all kinds of
skills and knowledge, by learning
from each other. This is why it’s
very important for us to have
opportunities to play with each other
at school and outside!

Every day, children are offered a 
creative activity during free-play, 
and a couple of times a week, will
provide another kind of creative
experience during our main activity.
On top of encouraging children to
explore their creative side and 
their imagination, creative activities
help them develop their fine motor-
skills and allow them to observe
the world around them to slowly
start to represent it.

While some of our friends went to
visit their new schools, our friends
who will continue in the Blue Group 
will get to know in the weeks to 
come their friends coming from the 
Kiddies and their new teacher,
Ms Katy. We are already looking
forward to next year!


